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commentletters

From: Marie Blomgren <moonnback@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:44 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: water conservation

TO:       CALIFORNIA STATE WATER BOARD 
RE:       WATER CONSERVATION FOR SAN JUAN WATER DISTRICT 
 
 
 
AS A GRANITE BAY RESIDENT AND SAN JUAN WATER DISTRICT CUSTOMER; I WANTED TO 
VOICE MY CONCERNS ABOUT THE PROPOSED 33% WATER CONSERVATION 
REQUIREMENT…. WE DRASTICALLY CUT BACK ON ALL OUR WATER USE….WE LOST  A 
TREE IN OUR YARD AND OUR SMALL LAWNS TURNED BROWN….WE WERE HAPPY TO DO 
THIS LAST SUMMER AS WE WERE IN SUCH A HORRIBLE DROUGHT…..THIS YEAR AS OF 
TODAY WE ARE AT 115% SNOW PACK IN THE SIERRAS WHERE OUR MAJOR WATER 
SOURCE IS….. UNDER THE CIRCUMSTANCES, I FEEL IT IS UNFAIR TO PUT SUCH A 
PROPOSED 33% WATER CONSERVATION REQUIREMENT ON OUR DISTRICT AGAIN. 
 
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR TIME AND CONSIDERATION IN THIS MATTER, 
 
MARIE BLOMGREN 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


